
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

From the Principal’s Desk
Our new Scripture memory passage
(Colossians 3:16-24) starts off with an
encouragement to let God’s Word
dwell in us richly. If we read it, study
it and really let it change our hearts,
words, and behaviours, then it will
impact not only our own lives but also
the lives of those around us. God’s
desire is to bless us through His word
and that will happen as we let God’s
Word really live in us richly and, as
we are instructed in verse seventeen,
we can more easily do whatever we
do for God.

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS
A reminder that these are next
Monday 2 September. If there are
any problems with your interview
time, please contact the office to
change. Interviews are compulsory
and students do not attend school
on the day BUT we
ask that Secondary
students attend their

interview with Parents/Guardians. Primary students often
come to school but don’t need to sit in the interview.
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OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD
Each year, Olivet Christian College packs
boxes for Operation Christmas Child. The
boxes are divided into age groups, 2-4
years old, 5-9 years old and 10-14 years
old. Boxes have been sent home so that, if
you are able, can be filled with items
including personal care items, school
supplies, craft, toys, clothing or a ‘Wow’
item. For more information on what can
and can't be included, please see
https://occ.samaritanspurse.org.au/home
/pack-a-shoebox/what-goes-in-my-
shoebox/
These can then be sent back to school.

SUMMER UNIFORMS
At the start of Term 4, there will be a 2
week crossover period where students can
wear either full winter uniform or full summer uniform (not a mixture of both).
Summer uniforms are in stock at the office and now would be a great time to
check if your child/ren need any summer uniform items.

HOT LUNCHES
Hot lunches will be coming to an end at the end of Term 3. Our last day of hot
lunches will be in the last week of Term 3, Thursday 19 September.

TERM THREE 2024 PLANNER
Monday 15 July - Friday 20

September

30 Aug  Drug-Free Lifestyle
   Sessions
2 Sept  Compulsory Parent
   Teacher Interviews - NO
   STUDENTS
11 Sept Secondary Chess
   Competition
20 Sept Footy Colours Day!
20 Sept Last day of Term 3

TBA
● End of Term Excursions
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Book Week 2024
Primary students had lots of fun dressing up as their

favourite book character, while Secondary students had a
crazy hair day!
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